
 

 
  
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

28th May 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We are delighted to be able to offer every Year 5 pupil the opportunity to visit the New Barn Field Centre at 
Bradford Peverell. This trip is offered FREE of charge and will take place on three different dates in July. The 
children will leave from school in the morning and return in time for the end of school.  We will provide 
transport to the venue and back to St Osmund’s.   
 
The tutor groups will be paired up for the day.  The dates are below for your information; 
 
5AMI and KWI – Monday 12th July 2021 
5CMI and 5LFO – Thursday 15th July 2021 
5SAD and 5HSA – Friday 16th July 2021. 
 
The children should to attend the day in appropriate HOME CLOTHES. The day is entitled a ‘Wilderness Day’ 
and will involve shelter building and fire lighting and other activities that will be outside. Please bear in mind 
that they will be outside, and so the clothes worn may get dirty. 
 
Please bring a packed lunch and plenty to drink. If you are in receipt of free school meals a packed lunch will 
be provided but you may want to bring additional snacks and drinks.  
 
All relevant risk assessments will be completed before the trip and first aid trained staff will be available. 
 
Please complete the permission slip via this link as soon as you receive this letter.  
Click this link to complete https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe-
sFADp_jNq5qlC0Y4vIWzArpQY3Vo9LrinLkO9xaSQk8atQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
If you require any more information please do not hesitate to contact me by email 
gotter@stosmunds.dorset.sch.uk 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr G Otter 
Year 5 Lead  
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